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Forthcoming events

The annual meeting of the Palliative Care Research
Forum will take place in London from 10-11
November 1993 and there is now a call for abstracts
(closing date for submission: 31 May 1993). Further
information: Palliative Care Research Forum, Sir
Michael Sobell House, Churchill Hospital, Oxford
OX3 7LJ (telephone 0865 225886; fax 0865 741862).

The Sixth Congress of the International Psycho-
geriatric Association (IPA) will take place at
the Hotel Inter-Continental, Berlin from 5-10
September 1993.Furtherinformation: IPA Organising
Secretariat, GEROCON Geriatric Medicine, Consult
ing GmbH, Im Hoppenkamp 4, 5060 Bergisch-
Gladbach 1, Germany (telephone 49220452014;
fax 49 2204 5 20 15).

The Annual Lecture of the Association for Psycho
analytic Psychotherapy in the MNHS (APP) entitled
The Three Rs: Revenge, Remorse and Reparationin
Psychoanalysis will be given by Dr John Steiner at
the Edward Lewis Theatre, Windeyer Building,
46 Cleveland Street, London W12 on 18 June
at 7.30p.m. Further information: June Ansell,87 St Mary's Mansions, St Mary's Terrace, London
W21SY.

A multidisciplinary conference on Charters, Rights
and Responsibilities in the 1990s will be held
at the Cripps Post Graduate Medical Centre,
Northampton General Hospital on 16 June 1993.
Further information and application forms: Dr
K. N. Dwivedi, Springfield, Cliftonville,
Northampton NN1 5BE (telephone 060430082,
extension 241; fax 0604 30283).

The British Sleep Society AnnualScientific Meeting
will be held at Trinity College, Dublin, Ireland
from 12-14 September 1993. Registration and
abstract forms: Dr C. Idzikowski (telephone ( + 44)
0226380287; fax 0846603181. Addition and local
information: Dr W. McNicholas ( + 353) 12695033;
fax ( + 353) 12697949).

The Winnicott Trust present a meeting In Memory of
Dr Martin James (late Chairman of the Winicott
Trust) on 19June 1993at the Cavendish Conference
Centre, 20 Duchess Mews, London Wl. Admission
by ticket only. Further information: The Secretary,
21 Lanercost Road, London SW2 3DP.

A ResidentialGroupfor People WorkingintheHealth
Professions will be held in Devon from 27 June
3 July 1993. (Earlier groups were described in
the Bulletin, February 1986). Further infor
mation: Dr Richard Tillett, Psychotherapy Depart
ment, Wonford House Hospital, Exeter EX2 5AF
(telephone 0392 403446).

The British Institute of Integrative Psychotherapy
will be holding their first European Conference The
Right to Speak: Therapyand Power in London from
10-11 July 1993. Further Â¡informationabout this
and other events: Annegret ODwyer, 9 Westbury
Avenue, Claygate, Surrey KT100DN (telephone
0372465039).

A one day multidisciplinary conference Counselling
in PrimaryCare will be held on 4 June 1993. Further
information about this and other conferences:
Philippa Weitz, The Conference Unit, Departmentof Mental Health Sciences, St George's Hospital
Medical School, Cranmer Terrace, London
SW17ORE (telephone 0816729944, extension
5534; fax 081 7674696).

A conference Elderly Care in the new NHS will be
held from 7-8 June 1993 at Kensington Town Hall,
London. Further information: Pippa Burnett,
Conference Secretary (telephone 0718366633) or
Care of the Elderly, 4 Little Essex Street, London
WC2R 3LF.

A one day conference Private Capital for Investment
in the NHS will be held at the Forte Crest Hotel,
London NW1 on 5 May 1993. Furtherinformation:
Mari Martin, Laing & Buisson, Lymehouse Studios,
Block B, 38 Georgiana Street, London NW1 OEB
(telephone 071 284 1268;fax 071 267 8269).

Courses
A one-day course for senior registrars in child
and adolescent psychiatry on Aspects of Working as
Consultants in CommunitySettings will be held at
the Ken Stewart Family Centre, Northampton on
26 May 1993; and a course on Group Work with
ChildrenandAdolescentswill be held on 6,13,10 and
27 October 1993 in Northampton. Further infor
mation about both courses: Dr K. N. Dwivedi,
Course Director (telephone 060430082) or Lesley
Curtress, Course Secretary (telephone 0604 752323).
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Applications are invited for a one-year, part-time
postgraduate CertifÃ­catein Group Psychotherapy
which can lead on to a three-year, postgraduate
Diploma or an MSc in Group Psychotherapy at the
University of Warwick. The Certificate is an
approved general course of the Institute of Group
Analysis (London). Further information and appli
cations forms: Mrs Pat Scott, Administrator, Section
of Psychological Medicine, School of Postgraduate
Medical Education, University of Warwick,
Coventry CV47AL (telephone 0203523745; fax
0203524311).

The Faculty of Public Health Medicine introduced
an examination for a Diploma in Epidemiology in
1990; at present the examination is held once a year.
Further information: Dr Rhys Williams, Chairman
of Examiners, Faculty of Public Health Medicine
of the Royal Colleges of Physicians of the UnitedKingdom, 4 St Andrew's Place, London NW1 4LB.

Psychosocial Aspectsof ClinicalPaediatrics:a course
for professionals working with children, particularly
for paediatricians and psychiatrists and pyscholo-
gists, will be held from 5-9 July 1993 at the Royal
Free Hospital School of Medicine, Pond Street,
London NW3. Further information: Professor I.
Kolvin/Dr A. Le Couleur (telephone 071 435 7111,
extension 2264).

The Manchester Course in Liaison Psychiatry will
be held from 21-25 June 1993. This residential
course is aimed at post membership registrars, senior
registrars and newly qualified consultants. Further
information: Dr E. Guthrie, Rawnsley Building,
Manchester Royal Infirmary, Oxford Road,
Manchester M13 9BX.

Jungian DreamWorkshops:a seriesof six workshops
of 3 1/2 hours each beginning in the Spring of 1993
and held on the first Saturday in the month will be
held at Mapesbury Road. Further information and
application forms: Mrs Judith Lawrence, The
Secretary, British Association of Psychotherapists,
37 Mapesbury Road, London NW2 4HJ (telephone
081 452 9823; fax 081 452 5182).

A course Preparing for a Clinical Audit: Experience
withthe FDA will be held from 8-10 June 1993at the
Royal Society of Medicine, London. For infor

mation about this and other events: Christine Bull,
Rostrum, Lewis House, 1Mildmay Road, Romford,
Essex RM77DA (telephone 0708735191; fax
0708 734876).

The Champernowne Trust will be holding their 22nd
annual summer course Myth & Meaning: Clinical and
Professional Applications of Analytical Psychology
at Cumberland Lodge, Windsor Great Park from
24-30 July 1993. Further information: Andrew
Clements, "Southview', Spicers Lane, Stratton,
Cornwall EX23 9DR.

The Newcastle CognitiveTherapy Centre will run its
third post-qualification course in the academic year
starting October 1993. Closing date for application:
21 May 1993. Further information and application
forms: Ms Eileen Wardle, Newcastle Cognitive
Therapy Centre, St Nicholas Hospital, Collingwood
Clinic, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne NE3 3XT
(telephone 091 213 0151, extension 32509).

A two-day specialist course organised by the
Research Committee of The Royal College of
Psychiatrists on Research Methodology will be held
from 2-4 June 1993 at Fairbairn House, University
of Leeds. Furtherinformation: Miss Debi Davidson,
at the College.

A series of courses on Understanding Personality,
Behaviour and Communication will be held from
May-July 1993. Further information: The Com
mercial Centre, The Nottingham Trent University,
Burton Street, Nottingham NG14BU (telephone
0602486409).

A training course for SCAN (the Schedules for
Clinical Assessment in Neuropsychiatry)will be held
from 28 June-2 July 1993. Further information
and application forms: Mrs Carol Spencer, the
Course Administrator, Department of Psychiatry,
A Floor, South Block, Queens Medical Centre,
Nottingham NBG7 2UH (telephone 0602 709336;
fax 0602 790167).

A course of weekly Seminars in Psychotherapy
will begin in October 1993. Further information
and application forms: The Training Office, The
Tavistock Clinic, 120 Belsize Lane, London
NW3 5BA (telephone 071 435 7111, extension 2313
or 2469).

Contributionsfor this section shouldbe submittedtwo monthsin advanceof publication
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